WATER POLO

Albert Lemes will hold a meeting (he promises to be
on time) on Monday, March 10, 5:30 p.m. at the Club to
discuss the formation of a water polo team at the Out-
rigger Canoe Club. The sport has been growing nation-
ally, and in Hawaii where it has been an ILH sport as
well for the past three years.

There is a possibility that if enough interest is shown
that the Club will sponsor a program and enter into the
schedule of meets set for this summer. If all goes well,
there is a possibility that teammates could go as far as the
Pan American Games and the Olympics. Among our Junior
members already interested in the sport is Keone Downing
of Kam School. Plan to attend the meeting and leave your
name in the meantime with the front desk for Albert.



